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Share the Warmth 
Your talents are needed. 

Please join us as we gather on 

January 23rd from 1:00 pm to 

3:00 pm to knit and crochet 

another batch of warm 

scarves. 

But don’t worry if your skills 

are rusty or yet to be developed, there will be many there 

eager to help you get started. 

Annual  

Meeting 
The Annual Meeting for All Saints 
Lutheran Church will be held on 
Sunday, January 24th at 11:00 am. 
The schedule for the day will be: 

 Education Hour at 9:00 am 

 Worship at 10:00 am 

 Annual Meeting at 11:00 am 

 Luncheon to follow the meeting 

Annual Report materials will be available online and in hard copy 
at church at least one week prior to the meeting. 

Lenten Devotional 
Once again this year, we will be preparing a daily Lenten 
devotional written by YOU! If you would like to share 
your thoughts about a particular assigned Bible passage 
(about 200-250 words) please let Pastor Seth know 
(pastorseth@allsaintspalatine.org) for inclusion on our 
writer's list. The pastors and others will be available 
to help and consult. 

You have something to say. 

Epiphany Worship 
On Wednesday, January 6th we will have a special worship service at 7:00 pm 

as we observe the end of the Christmas season with Epiphany. 

This is the day that we observe the visit of the 3 Magi to Jesus and is the 12th 

day of Christmas. What did your true love bring to you?  Also, we will have a 

traditional king cake – a special cake with a baby Jesus baked inside. Whoever 

finds Jesus wins a special prize! 

UN-Decorating Party 
Any reason for a party, right?  This time, why not 

plan on sticking around after the 11:00 worship 

service on Sunday, January 10th, to take down 

and put away the Christmas Decorations. 

Pizza will be served to all those helping. 

http://www.allsaintspalatine.org
mailto:pastorseth@allsaintspalatine.org
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Christmas 

Angels 
Once again we are amazed by the 
generosity of our All Saints family!  
Our congregation provided gifts 
for 58 individuals (14 families) 
with 237 gifts purchased!   We 
wish all of you could have seen 
the joy in the children’s faces and 
the grateful look of parents when 
the families were given their gifts.  
Again this year, All Saints was a 
distribution center for the Palatine 
Township Adopt-a-Family Pro-
gram.  In addition to receiving 
gifts, the families can visit with 
Santa, have a photo taken and get 
coloring books.  Our site passed 
out gifts to 88 families, but there 
were over 300 families served by 
this program. 

This project needs many volun-
teers and we would like to thank 
some of them now. 

Those who helped to sort the gifts 
were Denise Long, Cindy Parkin, 
Mary Ann Schneider, Kelly 
Douglass, and Robin Cohen. 

Those helping with the Dec. 12th 
distribution of gifts were Cindy 
and Dan Parkin, David and Denise 
Long, Adam and Robin Cohen, 
Kelly Douglass, Gene Marx, Sandy 
Malauf, Bob and Mary Ann Schnei-
der, Phyllis Chernich, Chris and 
Debbie Lindstrom. 

Cantata  
 
Thank you to everyone who was involved in the beautiful presenta-
tion of Joseph M. Martin’s The Winter Rose on Cantata Sunday, De-
cember 13th. Thank you choir singers, soloists and narrators, or-
chestra instrumentalists, stage setup, video and audio assistance, 
and all of you who came to hear the glorious music of our Cantata 
Choir and Orchestra. We hope that our presentation helped you 
prepare your hearts for this year’s Christmas celebration. 

Christmas 
Eve 

Thank you to everyone who 
presented musical preludes 
before our Christmas Eve 
services. Your gifts of music 
added beauty to our ser-
vices and were appreciated 
by all who heard them. 

Thank you to the All Saints congrega-
tion for your very generous monetary 
Christmas gift. I continue to be 
blessed to make music among you 
and with you. 

Soli Deo Gloria! – Doug Williams 

Dear All Saints Members, 

I want to express a heartfelt thank you 
to everyone for the generous Christ-
mas Gift. Most of all, thank you for 
your support and caring thoughts 
throughout the year. I am so thankful 
and blessed to share God’s love with 
the children. 

May peace, love and prosperity follow 
you always. 

God Bless, 

Michelle Gutmann 
Little Saints Preschool 

Dear All Saints Members, 

Our sincere thanks for the generous 
cash gifts we received from you for 
Christmas. We appreciate the kind 
wishes and compliments you have 
shared with us too. 

We are proud and thankful to have 
been part of All Saints’ congregation 
ministry and activities for these 17 
years (on January 20th), job-sharing 
your church office secretary position. 

May God bless and keep you in His 
loving care always, 

Bev Laseke & Vicky Schnackel 
ASLC Office Staff 

Women’s     
Christmas Dinner 
Many thanks go out to all in-
volved in the success of this 
event.  From planning to set-up 
to clean-up there were many 
hands that were needed to make 
this evening memorable. 



Daily Email Devotionals        

and Conversation 
Each day (Monday through Friday), Pastor Jenn or Pastor Seth write a 
brief daily email devotional that is sent out via email. The scripture texts 
for these reflections are based on the daily lectionary, designed to tie in to 
and build upon the readings from the Sundays.  If you'd like to receive 
these and are not currently,  please  send  an e-mail to                        
office@allsaintspalatine.org. For those interested, we also have a        
conversational component. You can also read the devotionals at                
http://aslcdevotions.blogspot.com. Here, you can also leave comments 
either for the pastors or for other members and reflect back on what 
we've written. Join in the conversation and make the Bible a part of your 
daily life. 
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How to keep that resolution to       

become involved with PADS 
Did you make a New Year’s resolution to take an active role in All Saints’ 

ministry to the homeless in 2016? Take the next step by attending a PADS 

new-volunteer orientation conducted by Journeys | The Road Home. This 

month orientation sessions will be held on Wednesday, January 6, at 6:30 

pm; Saturday, January 16, at 10 am; Thursday, January 21, at 6:30 pm; 

and Tuesday, January 26 at 6:30 pm at Journeys’ Hope Center, 1120 E. 

Northwest Highway, Palatine, 60074. Additional information and dates are 

available at http://www.journeystheroadhome.org The PADS emergency 

shelters will be open for another four months, through the end of April. 

Each Saturday night All Saints needs a minimum of 10 trained volunteers 

to open the doors and care for the men, women and occasionally children 

who come to us in need. These volunteers are hosts and hostesses for 

our guests and work on one of four shifts each weekend. No training is 

required to help with clean-up on Sunday mornings or to provide the food 

served in the shelter.  

We especially need volunteers willing to give up a few hours of sleep so 

others have a place to sleep—volunteers for the Night Owl (11 pm-3 am) 

and Early Riser (3-7 am) shifts. You can make-up the sleep you lose on 

Sunday afternoon.  

A short video showing what PADS volunteers do in the shelter each night 

is available on the All Saints’ web site 

http://www.allsaintspalatine.org/pads/ The page also has FAQ about the 

shelter at All Saints. For additional information contact one of the shelter’s 

Co-Site Directors, Monika Fiedler or Tom Germuska. 

A Song in Your Heart? 
 
The beginning of a new calendar year is an 

excellent time to join the musical ensembles 

of the congregation. Sing with a choir! Ring 

bells and chimes! Play your instrument! 

For information about the music ministry of 

All Saints Lutheran Church, please contact 

Director of Music, Doug Williams at music@allsaintspalatine.org or 

847-991-2080, ext. 25. 

 

Wanna Bet? 
Come and join with All Saints for a casual poker 
game on Friday, January 15 at 6:30. Bring $20-$30 
to play with, a $5 ante for pizza, and BYOB if you’d 
like. All adults are welcome. 

RSVP to Pastor Seth at pastorseth@allsaintspalatine.org 

http://mail01.tinyletterapp.com/PADSweeklyupdate/pads-weekly-update-december-21/1861705-journeystheroadhome.org/?c=76e415d0-af29-4ab1-a724-65458bb085d1
http://www.allsaintspalatine.org/pads/
mailto:music@allsaintspalatine.org


Saints Alive!  Deadline 
Articles for the February issue of Saint’s Alive! 
should be submitted on or before January 25th.  

Submissions can be placed in the Saint’s Alive! 
mailbox in the volunteer office or by e-mail to 

news@allsaintspalatine.org (e-mails are preferred.) 

Questions and or other concerns can be directed to 

the co-editors, Claudia and John Nicholas, by call-

ing 847-895-8039, or at the above e-mail address, 

or in person as one of us can be found at the 

church on most Sunday mornings and Thursday 

nights. 

E-mail Lists 
 

All Saints maintains several email lists to 
communicate with members.  There are 
three different lists: 

 Publicity is for general publicity announcements. 

 Devotions is for our daily devotions. 

 Education is for parents of students age 3 
through grade 8. 

If you’d like to sign yourself up for regular email 
communication from the church use   this link: 
http://eepurl.com/1Z6Tj  

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
Sundays 8:30 am & 11:00 am 

Education Hour at 9:45 am 

@ASLCPalatine 

Follow Us 

ñAll Saints Lutheran Churchò 

Like Us 

Faith and Fellowship Group 
Meet before heading to the office or the rest of your day for Bible 

Study and conversation at 7:00 am on Wednesday mornings at Red 

Apple (2121 S Plum Grove Rd. in Palatine). If you are interested, talk 

to Pastor Seth so he can reserve a space. 

Acolytes Needed 

Altar Guild Help Needed 

Assisting Ministers Needed 

Bulletin Help Needed 

Communion Assistants Needed 

Lectors Needed 

PADS Help Needed 

Ushers Needed 

 

Are you starting to see a pattern here?  We need 
your help.  Go ahead, volunteer, its easy and fun.  
You’ll fit right in with just a little training.  Opportuni-
ties abound through February on our website so you 
can look ahead and plan in a way that works for you.  

Sign-up at http://vols.pt/k137HH or contact the 
church office by phone or e-mail or by using the 
green binder in the narthex. 
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